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Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for 
every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N -     91.9% 
R-      86.9% 
Yr 1- 93.9% 
Yr 2 - 97.9% 
Yr 3 - 93.3% 
Yr 4 - 96.3% 
Yr 5 - 91.1% 
Yr 6 – 100% 

 
Well done Year 6! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Diaries 

Friday 26th May – Break up for Half Term 

Year 6 SATS 

A very big well done to all of Year 6 who took their SATS this week.  You all worked 
incredibly hard and showed determination and resilience in the tests and we are all very 
proud of you. 

King’s Coronation 
Due to the Year 6 SATS taking place 
this week, we have postponed our 
celebrations for the King’s Coronation.  
We will be celebrating as a school on 
Friday 19th May and all children can 
come to school dressed in red, white 
and blue and we will have a garden 
party in the afternoon (weather 
permitting). 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


